
Pollok 150 Years 
+ Back to Calendar 

WHEN: March 15, 2014 9:30 am — March 16, 2014 @ 
2:30 pm 

WHERE: Pollok Hall 
Awhitu Road 
Pollok 
New Zealand 

COST: TBC 

CONTACT: & Francie Craig 
<. 09 235 0886 

rdir• COMMUNITY 

Google rowoofinvgaNctrgie 

Pollok 150 Years celebrations are 
happening on March 15th and 16th at 
the Pollok Hall. Bookings are essential 
asap. For details and costs for this 
event, please contact Francie Craig on 
09 235 0886 or Barry and Bev 
Cochrane on 09 235 0816. 

This entry was posted on January 30, 2014 

[http://waiukutown.canz/BusinessDirectory/ailec_event/pollok-150-years/?  

instance id=} by Sharlene Druyven. 

[ 20 of 35 
15 February 1945 
The Manukau Peninsula Bowling Club is formed at a meeting held in the Pollok hall. It opens bowling greens at Pollok on 23 
November 1946. (The club closes down in 1998 and the greens are sold.) 
Further information._  
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15 February 1945 
'Bowling & Croquet Club Formed: Enthusiastic Meeting', Waiuku News, 20/2/1945, p. 5; [New greens], Waiuku News, 
29/11/1946, p. 8; B. Cochrane, Others Before Self, 1883-1983: Pollok School Building Centennial, March 26 1983, Waiuku, 
1983, pp. 31-2; `Manukau Peninsula Bowls and Sports Trust', Peninsulararna, no. 154, May 1999, p.9. 
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